We the undersigned would like to comment on the recently issued parking tickets in Kynaston
Wood.

We ask the council to consider the appropriateness of issuing parking tickets in a road where parking
on the pavement is a long established custom and practise.

We also ask the council to consider allowing parking on the pavements here. The road is too narrow
to allow access for wide vehicles and parking at the same time.
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